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I'd like to thank the Committee on Qualifications for the opportunity to comment on the recent 
exposure draft on the U.S. Qualification Standards. It should go without saying, but the views I 
express are my own and not those of my employer, my clients, or any organization to which I 
belong. 
 
In response to the two questions in the transmittal memo: 

1.  I think the exposure draft is clear. I can't think of any changes I would make to improve 
clarity. 

2. As an Enrolled Actuary, I think the language in the exposure draft is a tremendous 
improvement over that of the current Qualification Standards. I think the requirements are 
clear. 

Thank you, 
 
David Fleiss, ASA, EA, FCA, MAAA 
 


